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Awards from Week 8 Friday 26 March

Ruma Tahi
Owen Waller

For the excellent effort you put into your reading,
writing and maths.

Edison Long
For the perseverance you show in maths.

Ruma Rua
Scarlette Mikkelson

For your courage and trust learning about biking.
Ruby Busst

For your hard work and dedication with maths learning.
Arie-Jae Phillips

For your enthusiasm with writing.
You are writing interesting sentences.

Ruma Toru
Kaylie Young
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For the detail and thought you put into
your Seesaw camp reflection. Excellent work!

Kyren Goodhead
For the positive attitude being displayed in class.

Lisa Purvis
For the resilience you are showing in developing

your maths knowledge.
Ruma Whā
Israel Wills

For your kindness and co-operation in the classroom.
You are a positive role model for others.

Kruden Wills
For the determination and confidence you are showing

in maths when making ten.
Ruby Wills

Welcome to Broadlands School.

Forthcoming Events - Term 1:

The complete list at this time!

Friday 2 April - Easter Friday - School closed
Monday 5 April - Easter Monday - School Closed
Tuesday 6 April - Easter Tuesday - School Closed

Tuesday 13 April - BOT Meeting #2, 6.00pm
Friday 16 April - Teacher Only Day - School Closed - Last day of Term 1

From the Desk of the Tumuaki

Ngā mihi nui, ki a koutou (Greetings to everyone!)



Staffing News #1

Following a Board of Trustees appointments process, I am delighted to announce that Mrs
Jessica Wilson has been appointed to a permanent position as our NE/Year 1 teacher
from Term 2, 2021. (currently Fixed-Term)

Congratulations, Jessica!

Staffing News #2

Whaea Kasey will be on leave from Wednesday 7 April to Friday 9 April (three days
next week) so the Office will be manned by our student Office Telephonists in training
(below) over the three days.

Mikayla Williams, Samuel Martelli, Annabelle Shaw & Summer Horne

‘Broadlands Bulletin’

Being a short week next week, there will be no ‘Broadlands Bulletin’ on Friday 09

April.

SchoolApp...The Winners!

Congratulations to:
Paula Gold (John) 1st - $20.00 CR

Kerry Cocks (Oliver & Krystal) 2nd -  $10.00 CR

From the Broadlands School staff, have a fun-filled and whānau-focused
Easter break. What a wonderful and delightfully positive Term 1 so far!

We’re all so happy here! :-)

Ngā mihi o te aranga kia koutou katoa

Happy Easter

G



Ruma Tahi’s Magnificent Mystery and Exciting Easter Egg
Hunt!





Easter Artistry from Ruma Toru



Healthy Active Broadlands
netball players.



Boys and girls junior rugby
Reporoa Rugby club has held their muster for the season and have over 130 players
signed up, but there is room for more players. We have teams in grades from Under

6 to Under 12. We are welcoming all players but are especially looking for some
players in the U6, U7, U11 AND U12 grades to finish off somebalmost full teams. Games
are played on Saturday mornings in Rotorua through terms 2 and 3. Training is on

Thursday afternoons. For more information on the club, game or signing up a player
please call Norm on 0274 488 887.

Ka kite ano Graeme, Sophie, Debra, Traleenah, Jess, Halei, Grace, Kasey and Tracey



PLEASE SUPPORT THOSE WHO SUPPORT US!


